24 November 2023

Tell us how the 60% office
attendance affects you

We are sending a survey out to members on the government's plan to force civil
servants back into the office for 60% of the working week.

The government has announced, through individual departments, that it wants
civil servants who are office workers to return to their workplaces for a minimum
of 60% of the working week.

We know a lot of members are worried and angry about this decision and how it
will affect you.

To strengthen our negotiating position, we’d like to find out how this decision
impacts you specifically by completing a survey which we have emailed out to
members.

We want to know about additional costs you will face, whether that is travelling or
childcare, how long your daily commute is and if you think there will be issues in
the office relating to desk space, toilets and other facilities.

We also want to know about the impact of this decision on any caring
responsibilities you might have and other ways it will impact on your work-life
balance.

It is important that we get as many responses as possible from members so that
we can use the data in meetings with individual departments and at Cabinet
Office level.

If this affects you, check your inbox for an email from PCS with a link to
the survey. The survey will be open until Friday 8 December.



